

"Cultivating a Supportive Community of Pillager Area Activities"

The Pillager Booster Club strives to support and enrich all extracurricular activities represented at Pillager Public Schools including youth and community education funded programs.

Pillager Huskies Booster Club PO Box 91 Pillager, MN 56473

huskies@pillagerboosterclub.com www.pillagerboosterclub.com January 2025

Dear Business Owner/Manager,

Grad Blast is an ALL Night Lock-In Event for PHS Graduating Seniors. The Pillager Husky Booster Club will be hosting our annual "Senior Grad Blast" on Friday, May 23, 2025 at Pillager High School. In order to make this event successful, we are asking for prize or monetary donations. Our goal is to have every student go home with a prize, as well as offer entertainment and food for their last senior night together.

We appreciate any consideration that your business can provide this year. Donations may be sent to the Pillager Husky Booster Club- Grad Blast 2025, PO Box 91, Pillager, MN 56473. If you prefer, you may drop off donations at Pillager High School or contact us directly to make alternate arrangements.

If you have any questions or need further information don't hesitate to ask.

On behalf of the Pillager Booster Club and the Grad Blast Committee, Thank you in advance for your consideration and contribution in support of this years graduating students; together we are ensuring that Grad Blast is a fun and memorable event for the Pillager Class of 2025.

Once a Husky, Always a Husky,

Lindsey Peterson
Pillager Booster Club Secretary
Call or text: 218.851.3454
lp.pillagerboosterclub@gmail.com

